GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA
Department of Health Care Finance

Office of the Senior Deputy Director/Medicaid Director Transmittal # 17-25

TO: My Health GPS Entities

%
FROM: Claudia Schlosberg, J DU@
Senior Deputy Director and State Medicaid Director

DATE: October 25, 2017

SUBJECT: My Health GPS Care Plan Incentive Extension through October 31, 2017

The purpose of this transmittal is to notify My Health GPS entities of an extension of the one-
time incentive payment for the development of care plans for beneficiaries served by the
District’s My Health GPS program.

On October 24, 2017, the Department of Health Care Finance received approval from the
Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) to extend this one time incentive payment
through October 31, 2017. My Health GPS entities must follow all applicable requirements
outlined in Chapter 102 of Title 29 (Public Welfare) of the District of Columbia Municipal
Regulations (DCMR) to be eligible for this incentive payment.

My Health GPS entities should utilize the U7 modifier, as described in the My Health GPS
manual, for eligible claims delivered during the period beginning July 1, 2017 and ending
October 31, 2017.

If you have any questions regarding this transmittal please contact the DCHF My Health GPS
program team at MyHGPS@dc.gov or 202-724-7755.

cc: Medical Society of the District of Columbia
DC Hospital Association
DC Primary Care Association
DC Health Care Association
DC Home Care Association
DC Behavioral Health Association
DC Coalition of Disability Service Providers
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